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9th April 2025 

 

School Council meetings Summer Term 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

In the Summer term, the School Council will continue to meet every other Wednesday morning at 

8:30 - 9am.  

The first meeting will be on Wednesday 30th April 2025. 

Dates for meetings in the Summer term: 

 
Wednesday 7th May 
Wednesday 21st May 
Wednesday 11th June 
Wednesday 25th June 
Wednesday 9th July 
 

Bagels will be provided for children who wish to have their breakfast during our meeting.  

Please contact the school office, Mrs Luscombe or Miss Cooper if your child will not be able to 

attend school at 8:30am each Wednesday morning.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Luscombe and Miss Cooper 

School Council leaders 
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